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Contact information

For help with media enquiries, contact the press office on the numbers

below.

+44 (0) 7976 182295 (Lee Shrimpton)

+44 (0) 7725 832901 (Nicola Davies)

+44 (0) 7856 728165 (Simon Houltby)

You can also email your enquiries to media@sra.org.uk

[mailto:media@sra.org.uk] . This inbox is only monitored during normal office

hours.

If you would like to receive our news releases, please subscribe to our

RSS feed [https://rules.sra.org.uk/contact-centre/rss/hs/news-facebook/] .

If you would like to receive our monthly newsletter, please subscribe to

SRA Update [https://rules.sra.org.uk/sra/news/sra-update/unsubscribe/] .

If you are a solicitor or a member of the public, please visit our contact

us [https://rules.sra.org.uk/home/contact-us/] area. Our press officers cannot

answer enquiries from the general public, nor can they transfer your call

to someone else within the organisation. Your query will be answered

much more efficiently if you speak to our Contact Centre.
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